
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

THIS ISSUE: 

Allocation Notices 

International Calling 

Iowa One Call 

Charity Grant Recipients 

Newsletter Contest Winner 

(542-3422) 

 

 
THIS MONTH ON 

PAY PER VIEW  

EVENTS: Channel 600* 

WWE: Stomping Grounds 

BKFC 6: Malignaggi vs Lobov 

ROH: Best in the World 2019 

Soccer 

 

*Contact WCCTA for  

access to Events and verify 

purchase limits.  

June 2019 

Happy Father’s Day  

Allocation Notices 

Anyone receiving service from Webster-Calhoun Cooperative Telephone 

Association during the year of 2018 can expect to receive an allocation 

notice in June.  

Profits from the cooperative are allocated back to members based upon 

that member’s usage during that year. These funds are set aside in your 

name until the Board of Directors approves retirement of these funds. In the 

meantime these profits are reinvested into the cooperative operations. 

Capital Credits are an important benefit of your cooperative membership. 

 

International Call Blocking 
As a way to help protect customers from International toll fraud, WCCTA 

defaults all customers to block any International calling. If you wish to dial 

Internationally please contact our office at 515-352-3151 to remove the 

block.  

Adding and removing the International calling block is free and adds 

another layer of protection for you. Not sure about your account? Check the 

detail under the phone number on the billing statement to see if 

International calling is allowed on your account. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/webstercalhountelephone?ref=hl
https://twitter.com/WebsterCalhoun
http://www.iowaonecall.com


 

 

 

 

 

  

Newsletter Contest 

No one called in to claim their phone 

number hidden in the newsletter last 

month! There are three hidden in this 

newsletter. Can you find them? Find 

YOUR phone number in this 

newsletter and contact our office to 

win a $10.00 credit on your billing 

statement! 
(352-3050) 

(545-3751) 

Aureon Charity Grant Applications 

Churdan has been pretty active lately in receiving funds but you, too, can submit a 
charity grant application to support a project in your community! Contact our office at 
515-352-3151 to find out how to apply and ask for a letter of recommendation from 
WCCTA for your project. The link can also be found on the website at 
www.wccta.net. Choose Products and Services and scroll to the bottom to additional 
services to find the link to the Aureon Charity Grant application. 

 

 

Daryl Carlson, WCCTA General Manager, 
is pictured with Kent Atha from Aureon, 
and Cale Juergensen of the Churdan 
Lions Club. Funds will go towards 
resurfacing the walking trail between the 
school and park. 

 

Vicki Anderson, WCCTA, is pictured 
presenting a check for $1,000 to the 
Churdan American Legion for the 
veterans memorial project. American 
Legion members include John Lonergan, 
John Mosher and Terry Tasler. 

 

Daryl Carlson, WCCTA General Manager, 
is pictured with Kent Atha from Aureon, and 
Morgan Fredrickson from the Paton 
Churdan Early Childhool Learning Center. 
Funds will go towards upgrading technology 
to tablets and software to enhance their 
daily efficiency and communications. 

http://www.wccta.net/

